
 

 Mandela Day: PSA clean-up campaign  

 

In honour of Nelson Mandela’s legacy of service, the PSA Durban Provincial Office invites all members, 

shop stewards, retirees, and surrounding structures to join a special Mandela Day community clean-up 

campaign. 

 

Venue: Gobhogobho Primary School, KwaMashu 

Date: 18 July 2025 

Time: From 10:00 (67 minutes) 

 

Let us all unite in the spirit of Ubuntu and walk in Madiba’s footsteps by dedicating 67 minutes of service 

to clean and beautify Gobhogobho Primary School. This is part of the PSA’s commitment to creating a 

safer and more dignified learning environment for learners and educators. 

 

“What counts in life is not the mere fact that we have lived. It is what difference we have made to the lives 

of others.” – Nelson Mandela. 

 

“It is in your hands to create a better world for all who live in it.” – Nelson Mandela. 

 

Members are encouraged to bring any small gifts, stationery, or supplies for the children. Your 

contribution will help make the day more memorable for the learners and reflect the values that Mandela 

lived by. For more information, please contact: Xolani Dhlamini: 073 813 9646; Nondumiso Mvubu: 081 

016 5024 or Parmeshni Naidu: 083 794 6725.  

 

Let us all make a difference – together we can create change! 

 

To join the PSA, please contact the provincial organisers or full-time shop stewards. You can reach Mr. 

Xolani Dhlamini at 073 813 9646/xolani.dhlamini@psa.co.za, Nkosinathi Thwala at 082 880 8953/ 

Nkosinathi.thwala@psa.co.za, or Mr. Nkosephayo Zulu at 082 880 8994/nkosephayo.zulu@psa.co.za. 

Alternatively, you can contact the full-time shop stewards Earnest Mkhize at 081 016 5028, Ms. 

Nondumiso Mvubu at 081 016 5024, Mr. Jabulani Bukhosi at 063 737 8498, or Sthembile Ngcobo at 081 

016 5085 or Brendon Fisher at 083 863 6754. For each new member you recruit, you will receive R107. 

 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: KWAZULU NATAL (DURBAN AREA) 

16-07-2025 

 



 

Reuben Maleka  

GENERAL MANAGER 


